Press Communiqué

Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage
Quadrennial Periodic Reporting to the 2005 UNESCO Convention 
for the Protection and Promotion of the Diversity of Cultural Expressions
The Quadrennial Periodic Reporting (QPR) to the 2005 UNESCO Convention for the Protection and Promotion of the Diversity of Cultural Expressions is designed to support, through multi-stakeholder dialogues, innovative, forward-looking and evidence-based cultural policymaking by collecting and sharing information and data, statistics. It helps in the implementation of good practices on policies and measures that protect and promote the diversity of cultural expressions in respective countries. 
The involvement of non-governmental actors and creative workers in a participatory manner for the preparation of the report is at the heart of the Convention.  
The Ministry of Arts and Cultural Heritage is inviting artists, non-governmental actors and creative workers to participate in the submission of the Quadrennial Periodic Reporting by replying to the on line questions available on the website culture.govmu.org 

The reply should be submitted on email address tfrancoise@govmu.org by Monday 16 March 2020 at 1500 hrs at latest.
For any further information, Mr Thierry Francoise, Culture Officer, may be contacted on telephone number 2142743.
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